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September 30, 2017

To the Honorable
The Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Dear Common Council Members:

Attached is a list of all current Class B Tavern licenses issued by the City Clerk.
Quota of Class B Tavern licenses allotted: 1,091

Total licenses in effect as of September 30, 2017: 890

Licenses remaining from quota: 201

Reserve licenses available: 556
Total licenses available: 757

Sincerely,

(il

Jessica Celella
License Division Manager
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